Namibia Revenue Agency
PO Box 569

Windhoek, Namibia

Enquiries: Tonateni Shidhudhu
Email: tonateni.shidhudhu@namra.org.na

PUBLIC NOTICE
14 September 2023

NamRA TO RELEASE MENZIES AVIATION CARGO

The Namibia Revenue Agency (NamRA) hereby informs the public that it has assumed responsibility
for the handling and clearance of consignments stored in the warehouse previously managed by
Menzies Aviation at the Hosea Kutako International Airport. This action is in accordance with section
46 of the Customs and Excise Act, 1998 (Act No. 20 of 1998) and pertains to cargo that has been
held in the Menzies Aviation Warehouse as at 19 August 2023.

NamRA intends to complete this process by Tuesday, 19 September 2023, with the possibility of
extension if required. The customs officials will meticulously cross-reference the provided data and
inventory list with the customs system to ensure the clearance of all waybills.

Since the commencement of this process yesterday (Wed), 16 shipments/consignments for Coastal
Couriers and three boxes belonging to the Blood Transfusion Service of Namibia have already been
cleared and released.

Clearing agents and importers are hereby requested to visit the NamRA Cargo Section at the Hosea
Kutako International Airport for consignments that arrived before 19 August 2023.

Should you have any inquiries or require assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us via email at
martins.matengu@namra.org.na or abner.david@namra.org.na.
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